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ARKANSAS Clarinet Day
January 22, 2019
Breedlove Building, UAFS

Dear Band Director,

On Tuesday, January 22, 2019, the UAFS Department of Music 
and UAFS Clarinet studio will host Arkansas Clarinet Day 2019

On behalf of the UAFS Department of Music,
Dr. Andrew DeBoer would like to welcome your students for a day of:

*Tips on All-Region/State etudes by clarinet professors from around Arkansas
 *Masterclasses with international guest artist, Mr. Jorge Montilla, University of Iowa
*Rehearsals and performance with the Clarinet Choir 
*Recital performance by Mr. Jorge Montilla

At this musical event, your students will have the opportunity to improve their playing skills and learn more about the clarinet. Students will have the chance to work with clarinet professors from around Arkansas and watch performances and masterclasses by international guest artist, Mr. Jorge Montilla, not only a sought-after performer and teacher, but also widely considered one of the best E-flat clarinetists in the world. Your students will also be able to participate with other clarinetists throughout the state by performing in one of the Clarinet Day Clarinet Choirs! Finally, you and your students will have the opportunity to peruse and buy clarinets and clarinet equipment from vendors such as Saied, Selmer, and Yamaha!

[bookmark: _GoBack]To help us prepare for you and your students, please let us know how many students you plan on bringing. Please fill out the included form and send it back to me along with the registration fee for each student. If you prefer, you can email me the completed form and pay the registration fee at the time of the event. If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me.

As usual at this state clarinet event, there will be a $5 registration fee for each student. Teachers do not need to pay the registration fee. Students will also need to bring money for lunch that day. We have restaurants and fast food close by the campus, and we also have a selection of fast food restaurants in the student union.

Please call or email me if you have any questions. I look forward to seeing your students on January 22nd!

Sincerely,

Andrew DeBoer, DMA
Assistant Professor of Music - Clarinet
University of Arkansas – Fort Smith
Office: 479-788-7544
Email: Andrew.deboer@uafs.edu
Web: www.andrewdeboer.com
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